
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

We look forward next week to the annual House Music event at Vodafone Events Centre on Tuesday 

1 June.  This will be a great opportunity to see your child supporting their House on stage performing 

in front of over 2000 people and listen to live music by our up and coming musicians. 

This year’s judges are New Zealand music legend Mike Chunn, former member of Split Enz and Citizen 

Band and Founder and current CEO of Play it Strange Trust which encourages young people in song 

writing. Joining him is Oliver Gilmour, past staff member of Saint Kentigern College music department 

(HOD Middle School Music), Old Collegian and Conductor of the Auckland Wind Orchestra and 

Auckland Youth Symphonic Band. 

Students participating in House Choirs and Bands are not required to purchase tickets.  

All other students/parents/family members can purchase your tickets here . So far over 800 tickets 

have been sold already. 

If your child is travelling on the College provided transport please complete the Bus Transport Form.  

Buses will leave the College by 5:45pm, students must be in the bus bays by 5:30pm and will be 

returning back to the College by 9.45 -10.00pm.  Parents collecting their child(ren) on their return 

should park in the main College carpark. 

We look forward to a great evening. 

 

Duncan McQueen Russell Brooke 

Director of Campus Life & Special Character Principal 

 

 

 

https://www.eventfinda.co.nz/2021/saint-kentigern-college-house-music-2021/auckland/manukau-city
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ZEDIeFldIEKdDz5oTSna-LJ-7p00TyVEqXL2XLerFrxUMklUQUxVNVBWMVVMU1FZUFM3NlkwUzVJNS4u

